
 

 
 
 

Two Advance in New Lothrop Area Public Schools  
Superintendent Search 

New Lothrop, MI – The New Lothrop Area Public Schools Board of Education has selected two 
candidates to interview in a second round for the Superintendent of Schools position. The 
district will hold a meet and greet and interviews at the High School Library, 9285 Easton Rd., 
New Lothrop on Wednesday, September 6th. Schedule is as follows: 

 

Wednesday, September 6, 2023 
High School Library 

 
Meet and Greet: 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. 

 
Interview: 5:00 p.m. 

Ashley McCann-Markham 
JH/HS Principal/Curriculum & Special Education Director 

Peck Community Schools 
 

Interview: 6:25 p.m. 
Heather Thompson-Luznak, Ph.D. 

Principal (PK-8), Harrison Park Academy 
Grand Rapids Public Schools 

 
 

The Board of Education invites parents, family members, community members and district staff 
members to attend the interviews. Forms will be available to provide feedback about 
candidates to the Board of Education.  

Greg Sieszputowski 
Director, Leadership Development &  

Executive Search Services 
517.327.9224 

gregs@masb.org 

August 31, 2023 


